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INVITATION

To the attention of :

Subject : Invitation to the International Colloquium on the Nexus of Transhumance, Protected Areas,
Natural Resources, Peace/Security, and Sustainable Development, from September 24 to 26, 2025, in
N’Djamena, Chad.

Dear Sir/Madam,

As part of the implementation of the N'Djamena Declaration of January 25, 2019 on transhumance,
CEBEVIRHA (Economic Commission for Livestock, Meat, and Fisheries Resources) and MBOSCUDA
(Mbororo Social and Cultural Development Association), the Government of the Republic of Chad, under
the coordination of the West Bloc of the N'Djamena Declaration, ECCAS (Economic Community of Central
African States), COMIFAC (Central African Forests Commission), CEMAC (Economic and Monetary
Community of Central Africa), CBFP (Congo Basin Forest Partnership), UNOCA (United Nations Regional
Office for Central Africa), under the technical and financial support of the German Cooperation (GIZ)
through its PETRADEP Project (Peace, Transhumance, and Development of the Pastoral Economy in
the Lake Chad Region), are organizing in N’Djamena (Chad), from September 24 to 26, 2025, under
the High Patronage of the Minister of Livestock and Animal Production of Chad, Professor
ABDERAHIM AWAT ATTEIB, an International Colloquium on pastoral transhumance, protected
areas, peace/security, pastoral economy and sustainable development.

The general objective of this international colloquium is to evaluate progress and strengthen the
implementation of existing declarations and policies in favor of sustainable transhumant pastoralism, in
connection with natural resource management, preservation of protected areas, consolidation of
peace/security, and promotion of sustainable development in the Lake Chad region and bordering
countries.

In this regard, we are honored to invite you to take part in this important event, which contributes to
strengthening regional and multisectoral dynamics around the nexus of sustainable transhumance and
protected areas management, and to promoting coordination between the Central, Eastern, and Westem
blocs for the implementation of the N'Djamena Declaration, with a view toward an integrated roadmap.

For any additional information, please contact Dr MAHAMAT ABDERAHIM TOKO, Director of Livestock
at CEBEVIRHA, (WhatsApp : +235 66203034, E-Mail : mhttoko@vyahoo.fr) or Dr Dany POKEM, CBFP
Technical Coordinator (dany.pokem@pfbe-cbfp.ora).

Looking forward to welcoming you to this major event and confident of the interest you will show in this
initiative, please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of our highest consideration.

The National President
MBOSCUDA
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